
FECKENHAM CE PRIMARY SCHOOL - NEWSLETTER 
 

10th December 2021  

Our Value for this half-term is HOPE 

“May the God of HOPE fill you with JOY and PEACE” 

 

Christmas Performances 

We were so pleased that our Reception children were able to perform their Christmas play to their parents and 

carers earlier this week.  They worked so hard in their preparations and performed beautifully on the day. Well 

done to all the children. 

Thank you to all the staff that helped prepare them and thank you to the parents for observing the increased Covid 

restrictions and keeping us all safe.   

Letters will be going home to parents in Doves, Sparrows and Kingfishers regarding their Christmas performances.  

Please look out for these in your child’s school bag. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Poppy Appeal  

We have received a big Thank You from the Royal British Legion for supporting this year’s appeal by selling poppies 

in school.  We raised a magnificent £209.76! 

Picking Up / Dropping Off 

We have been made aware of a few issues in relation to the picking up and dropping off of children and would ask 

that parents and carers please keep children’s safety in mind when dropping off and collecting their children.  Don’t 

forget, if it’s busy on the local roads then Winfields kindly open up their car park for parents to use.  

 

Christmas Lunch 

Christmas lunch will be taking on Wednesday 15 December.  Please can you remember to send your child with a 
packed lunch that day if you didn’t order a Christmas lunch.  Thank you. 

On this day all children are welcome to wear a Christmas Jumper if they would like to. 

End of Term 

Don’t forget - the last day of term is next Friday 17th December. 

 

Dress Down Day  

The children enjoyed wearing their own clothes to school last Tuesday and the donations to FoFS raised an amazing 

£105.30! 

 


